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Cambridge Executive Enterprises, InC.: 

On behalfof the President and Fellows of 

Harvard College, I wish to acknowledge and thank 

you for your generous grant of$10,000.00, with 

credit to Piof. JobriDonovan, to the Faculty ofArts 

and Sciences for the Harvard Forest Renovations 

Fund. 

No goods or services were provided in 

consideration for this contribution. Weare most 

grateful for your support. 

Winthrop H. Newcomb 
Deputy Recording Secretary 
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POST OFFICE Box 68 FAX: 978-724-3595 
PETERsHAM, MAssACHUSlITfS 

U.S.A. 01366-0068 

January 20, 2004 

Professor John Donovan 
Devon Glen Farm 
482 Bay Road 
Hamilton, Massachusetts 01982 

Dear John, 

Thank you very much for making the time on an extremely busy day to meet with David 
and me at the Faculty Club on Tuesday to discuss Harvard Forest's land protection goals. And 
thank you very much for your generous pledge of $10,000 toward Harvard Forest's purchase of 
the Wilson lot, the first step in this process. Your gift will help ensure the continuing viability of 
the many long-term experiments and research plots in place on our Prospect Hill tract as well as 
the tract's outstanding value as an outdoor classroom. 

At our meeting we did not discuss how your pledge might be fulfilled. Ifyou should 
wish to contribute stock certificates, the Security Gifts Section of the Harvard Management 
Company, Trusts and Gifts Department, 600 Atlantic Avenue, Boston, Massachusetts 02210­
2203 can accept them toward the Wilson project for us. Otherwise, please let us know how you 
would like to proceed. 

Your support for this project also advances us toward the larger goal we discussed of 
protecting all our research and education areas by collaborating with abutting landowners to 
establish conservation easements. We sincerely look forward to continuing to work with you 
toward this goal. 

With sincere thanks for your gift and ongoing interest in the Harvard Forest. 

David R. Foster 
Director 
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